
From: Don Hottel <DonHottel@schouse.gov>
To: Niki Downey <NikiDowney@scstatehouse.gov>

ALLUSERS <ALLUSERS@sclpits.local>
Date: 4/11/2018 9:30:41 AM

Subject: RE: Lost Bunny

Well, that’s a relief! I was worried it would suffocate inside that cellophane bag!
 
 

From: Niki Downey 
 
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 9:17 AM
 
To: ALLUSERS 
Subject: RE: Lost Bunny
 
It’s been found!! Thanks Mag!
 

From: Niki Downey 
 
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 9:12 AM
 
To: ALLUSERS <ALLUSERS@sclpits.local>
 
Subject: Lost Bunny
 
Hi all I have lost a little needle felted bunny in the garage. It is in a cellophane bag with blue tissue paper. If you find it 
please return it to me in Legislating Council.
Thanks so much
Niki Downey
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